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Information Information 

MeetingMeeting

If you have a child who will be fi ve years old on or 
before August 1, 2018 and attending kindergarten next year, 
please attend.

Valuable information about academic expectations, 
along with tips and strategies for preparing your child for 
kindergarten will be presented. Appointments will be made 
this evening for mid/late April to confi rm your child’s 
enrollment.    

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the 
Oregon City Schools at 419-693-0661 ext. 3301. We look 
forward to seeing you on April 18th!

Please share this information with neighbors relativesPlease share this information with neighbors, relatives 
or friends who might have a child fi ve years old on or before or friends who might have a child five years old on or before
August 1, 2018.

Wed., April 18, 2018, 6:00 p.m.Wed., April 18, 2018, 6:00 p.m.

at Clay High School at Clay High School 
(in the auditorium,(in the auditorium,
back of Clay, Door #17)back of Clay, Door #17)

5665 Seaman Road,5665 Seaman Road,
Oregon, OH  43616Oregon, OH  43616


